
Center Spotlight
Faculty In The News

Our incredible faculty members continue to receive significant media coverage. See the latest
articles that showcase their exceptional expertise and contributions in their respective fields.

Impact of heat
Kevin Lanza, PhD, spoke with several media outlets on the impact of extreme heat
on children and communities. He spoke with the Houston Landing about health
inequities in low-income communities, the Texas Observer about the health
effects of physical labor in the heat, and KUT on bus shelters' ability to protect
against heat.

Steven Kelder, PhD, offered insights to the Children at Risk segment on KPFT
Houston on how Texas kids are impacted by extreme weather.

 

https://sph.uth.edu/research/centers/dell/
https://houstonlanding.org/how-one-map-tells-the-story-of-houstons-heat-inequity-across-vulnerable-communities/
https://www.texasobserver.org/water-break-thirst-strike-osha-biden/
https://www.kut.org/transportation/2023-07-19/capmetro-new-bus-shelters-heat
https://sph.uth.edu/research/centers/dell/news/story.htm?id=growing-up-in-america
https://sph.uth.edu/research/centers/dell/legislative-initiatives/tx-rpc-project-reports/SNAP Gap Brief_2023.pdf
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/40961639274811477
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/1838459740530753110
https://sph.uth.edu/research/centers/dell/


Healthy school
lunches

Deanna Hoelscher, PhD, RDN, gave
the Austin American-Statesman
some tips on how to make healthy
school lunches fun, including making
wraps and adding dips to dishes.

Dolores Woods, RDN, spoke with
KPRC in Houston and FOX 26
Houston about nutritious lunch and
snack ideas (pinwheel wraps, no-
bake, healthy cookies) that parents
can pack for their kids during the
new school year.

Healthy meal swaps

Dolores Woods, RDN, spoke with
USA Today on the health benefits of
yogurt and potential benefits of
kombucha. She also spoke with
Healthline about the benefits of olive
oil.

Diana Guevara, MPH, RD, shared
some healthy grilled meals to try with
FOX 26 Houston. She also spoke
with Telemundo Houston on foods
you can eat to stay hydrated during
the summer.

 

Weight loss surgeries
among teens

More than 400 media outlets —
including NBC Nightly News, NPR,
and Time Magazine — picked up a
study by Sarah Messiah, PhD, MPH,
on the rise in weight loss surgeries
among kids and teens.

Volunteering among
youth

​Several media outlets including
Health Day and U.S. News & World
Report covered a study by Drs.
Kevin Lanza, Ethan Hunt, Dale
Mantey, and Steven Kelder about the
effect of volunteering on youth's
physical and mental health.

Read more news >

https://www.statesman.com/story/news/healthcare/2023/08/08/how-to-pack-healthy-school-lunches-for-back-to-school/70498296007/
https://sph.uth.edu/research/centers/dell/news/story.htm?id=Classroom-Ready-Registered-dietitian-talks-healthy-snacks
https://www.fox26houston.com/video/1258477
https://www.usatoday.com/story/life/health-wellness/2023/07/21/is-kombucha-good-for-you-gut-health-downsides-and-more/70373264007/
https://www.healthline.com/health-news/daily-spoonful-of-olive-oil-daily-can-drop-the-risk-of-dying-by-dementia-by-28
https://www.fox26houston.com/video/1249856
http://archive.tveyes.com/8383/16717/69348249-c44c-43e3-b7d8-b9aa8477daf8/KTMD_06-19-2023_16.05.30.mp4
https://www.nbcnews.com/nightly-news/video/weight-loss-surgeries-spiking-among-children-and-young-adults-study-finds-186495557538
https://www.npr.org/2023/06/11/1181547745/weight-loss-surgery-is-becoming-increasingly-common-to-treat-children-with-obesi
https://time.com/6283580/adolescents-weight-loss-surgery/
https://consumer.healthday.com/kids-mental-health-2660669676.html
https://www.usnews.com/news/health-news/articles/2023-06-01/helping-others-as-volunteers-helps-kids-flourish-study
https://sph.uth.edu/research/centers/dell/research?resource-blogs=Blogs


Healthy Summer Challenge
The Michael & Susan Dell Center for
Healthy Living Healthy Summer Challenge
wraps up this month with a focus on mind
and body. We have 28 fun activities to
help kids and families prioritize themselves
before the school year! Our August
favorites include a DIY family spa night,
volunteering one morning, and laying in
the grass. Share the challenge with
children and families in your life and on
social media, and use
#HealthySummerChallenge23.
 
Learn more about the challenge on our
blog.

Save the Date!
The 2025 Dietary Guidelines Advisory Committee invites the public
to present oral comments (two minutes per commenter) during its
meeting on September 12. Registration to provide oral comments
opens tomorrow with limited spots! Learn how to register here.

Rice University's Baker Institute for Public Policy hosts a discussion
on closing the COVID-19 achievement gap in schools. The event will
kick off with a keynote speaker followed by a panel discussion and Q&A
with researchers, policymakers, parents, and school administrators.

The dPAD 2023 Fall Symposium enables faculty and trainees to
share their research, hear from experts in the field, and network with
others. This event aims to promote discussions and presentations
based on successful studies, as well as to identify existing resources
and opportunities to collaborate with field experts.

The Michael & Susan Dell Center for Healthy Living's annual Philip R.
Nader Legacy of Health Lectureship aims to promote and inspire
academics, providers, public health students, and community residents
to stimulate the field of primary prevention.

 

Texas Research-to-Policy Collaboration
(TX RPC) Project

https://sph.uth.edu/research/centers/dell/news/story.htm?id=August-Healthy-Summer-Challenge-23
https://bit.ly/32S9ap3


The TX RPC Project recently released new Texas-focused,
data-driven reports:

SNAP Gap
Grocery Gap
Economic and Business Benefits of SNAP
Health Benefits of SNAP

View More Health Policy Resources

Learn more about the TX RPC Project here.

88th Texas Legislative Session (2023) Project Achievements

Upcoming Webinars

https://sph.uth.edu/research/centers/dell/legislative-initiatives/tx-rpc-project-reports/SNAP Gap Brief_2023.pdf
https://sph.uth.edu/research/centers/dell/legislative-initiatives/tx-rpc-project-reports/Grocery Gap_June 2023.pdf
https://sph.uth.edu/research/centers/dell/legislative-initiatives/tx-rpc-project-reports/Economic Impact of SNAP_2023.pdf
https://sph.uth.edu/research/centers/dell/legislative-initiatives/tx-rpc-project-reports/Health Benefits of Snap_June 2023.pdf
https://sph.uth.edu/research/centers/dell/legislative-initiatives/texas-rpc-resources
https://sph.uth.edu/research/centers/dell/legislative-initiatives/research-to-policy-collaboration-project


Find past webinars here.

Follow Along on Social Media

X (Twitter) | Facebook | Instagram | Youtube

Austin Campus
We are excited to welcome new students to the Austin location this fall!

Orientation will take place on Aug. 22, and the first day of class is Aug. 28.

Students are coming from all across the country including New York, California, and
Florida. We wish all of our faculty, staff, and students a great semester and year!

Applications for the 2024-25 school year open Aug. 17.

This semester, we are welcoming:

Donate
 

http://www.twitter.com/msdcenter
https://www.facebook.com/msdcenter
https://www.instagram.com/msdcenter/
https://www.youtube.com/msdcenter


Research and health promotion activities of the
Michael & Susan Dell Center for Healthy Living are
funded by gifts from individuals like you,
foundations, or corporations and by grants from
government and state agencies.

​Every donation, no matter the size, makes a
difference in our vision of Healthy Children in a
Healthy World. 

Make a Donation

 
Deanna Hoelscher, PhD, RDN, LD, CNS, FISBNPA, Director
Alexandra van den Berg, PhD, MPH, Associate Director
Tiffni Menendez, MPH, Senior Program Manager
Ali Linan, Communications Assistant and Newsletter Editor
Kirsten Handler, Communications Specialist
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